
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                       February 1, 2013 

January Club Meeting We had a fine trip to New Haven on Saturday morning 

January 12.  Many CVSR members and spouses met Stan at Aubuchon Hardware 

in Vergennes and he then escorted us to Donny Clark’s shop. Donny, a former 

member of our club has a business in Brewer’s Grain and Organic Feed. He does 

lots of machine shop type work as well in support of his business including plasma 

cutting.  He demonstrated his huge computerized plasma cutter by cutting out our 

logo of  “CVSR  Since 1981” in sheet steel.  After the demonstration and a tour of 

his shop and business we adjourned to Middlebury for lunch at Rosie’s Restaurant. 

February Meeting.  We are all set for our February club meeting.  It will be held 

Saturday morning February 9 at Vermont Custom Auto in South Burlington 

at 10 AM. The owner of the business, Mike Burnham will show us around the 

facility where he and about nine mechanics and technicians rebuild street rods and 

customs as well as do general repair.  He does painting, upholstery and exhaust 

bending as well. We will see several Classic Chevys as well as Model A’s and 

pickups under construction. 

Vermont Custom Auto is in the same building as Adam Routhier’s Sandblasting 

used to be.  We took a trip there several years ago. The address is 91 Ethan Allen 

Drive which is in the industrial complex north of the airport.  Go to St. Michael’s 

College then over the bridge on Lime Kiln Road then bear left at the sharp right 

turn and go almost to the end of Ethan Allen Drive and turn right.    

Check out the business at www.VTCUSTOMAUTO.com 

So…this meeting and visit is this coming Saturday.  Hope to see you there!  



Other Winter Meetings  The March club meeting is pretty well set for a trip 

to  RPM in Georgia The March newsletter will have the details.  

 Midwinter Party At the January meeting there was a brief discussion about 

the Midwinter Dinner and Party. Everyone seemed pretty happy with 

returning to158 Main in Jeffersonville.  We will be setting the date soon. 

Fellow Pages We are all set with the NSRA Fellow Pages for the upcoming 

year.  Our club members’ names and phone numbers have been sent in so 

they should be in the latest edition of Fellow Pages which comes out about 

May. 

 Club Dues  If you have not paid your club dues for the 2012 to October 2013 

date please send them to Dan or give them to a club officer at the January 

meeting coming up. 

Classified Ads 

For Sale: ’57 Ford three speed transmission including bell housing, flywheel, 

starter, floor shift and more.  $200.00 Art Stultz 802-879-7283 

www.ChamplainValleyStreetRodders.com 
    336 Birchwood Drive 

    Colchester, VT 05446 

                    Pres.: Harold Douse 802-893-3966 

   Vice Pres.: Tim Sargent 802-635-6187 

   Secretary: Art Stultz 802-879-7283 

             Treasurer: Dan Sargent 802-527-2827 
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